New Year’s Eve Party
The Eritrean Cultural centre in metro Vancouver is cordially inviting all Eritrean and friends of Eritrea to come and join us in celebrating the New Year on Sunday December, 31/2017.   
PLACE:  Ukrainian Orthodox Church
              154 E 10th Ave
               Vancouver BC

TIME: 8:00PM – 1:00 AM
